School & Community Relations Committee
March 8, 2022

Attendance:

Tracy Baron BOE Member

Penny Sullivan-Nunes BOE Member

Diane Newell Chief Information Officer
Liz Hausman Public Information Officer
Kevin Ridley District Videographer
Lisa Brady Superintendent

Community Engagement Questionnaire
We plan to send this at the end of May after the Budget Vote and before the June rush.

Budget Newsletter
Liz will work on this with our Committee once the budget narrative is finalized. We will continue
to discuss additional ways to inform the public about the budget.

E-Newsletter
Leah Grabelsky
Diversity Career Fair
Story from each school
Kindness Counts
First Responder Month
Wellness Fair
Video Highlight
And more!

BOE Meeting Information on Website

Information about BOE meetings (location; how to do public comment, etc) will appear as a
banner on the top of the website so that it is easy to find for community members who want to
attend, participate, or find the link for watching the Livestream or Virtual option



